SOUTWEST HEALTHCARE RNS

Some of us were for the union and some of us were not. ALL of us wanted to vote and to put this behind us on January 31 and February 1. None of us were asked our opinion, or given a voice in stopping this election. This was supposed to be the NURSES' election not the UNION'S election. We are professionals - we read and listened and heard both sides. We went to meetings - by both sides. We were ready to vote!

We are calling on the union that says it is "the most democratic" to stop blocking our vote! File a "Request to Proceed" with the NLRB and allow our vote NOW!. We understand these same charges also could be filed as Objections to the election result if the union lost, just like the hospital did at Corona.

At Corona, the nurses got to vote, and then they handed it over to the lawyers, the union and the NLRB to sort through. Here, the union has unilaterally taken away our vote.

LET US VOTE, and then if you don't like the outcome, file your objections like at Corona, but at least we will have voted.

Respectfully		
(Signature)		
(Date)		
Fax to:		
UNAC Fax: (619) 280-7406		